
Are the aged Care sector funding amounts, in particular Assistive Technology and Home 
Modifications List, equivalent to the NDIA? $15,000 for egress and bathroom mods is not enough to 
fairly fund modifications while the market is overinflated by NDIA paying infinite uncapped amounts 
to builders who don't bother quoting for jobs under $50k.  
At what point will NDIA be reined in. All allied health, nurses, clinical professionals and home care 
staff should be paid the award amounts and no more. How can a 64 yo who had a stroke be 
approved a $1 million package and an older Australian who has a stroke at 66 (still unable to access 
their aged pension) be approved a maximum of $60k (current HCP4)? How are they so different in 
terms of worth and due respect?  
Retirement age is 67. Will the Aged Care Act be changed to reflect this? 

 


